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Parents’ Evening
We will be holding our first Parents’ 
Evening on Wednesday 17th October. 

We still have a few slots available so if 
you still need a time for parents evening 
please get your slip back on Monday 15th 
October as we will be giving the times out 
on Monday.

Holy Communion Service
We will be holding our first Holy 		
Communion service on Tuesday 16th 	
October at 2.00pm at Christ Church, 
Tilstock. Parents are welcome to come 
along and join us!

Birmingham Half Marathon
Abigail’s Dad Reverend Rob Weir is 
running the Birmingham Half Marathon on 
Sunday 14th October to raise money for 
MacMillan Cancer Care, a very 
worthy charity! Rev. Weir will be running 
13.1 miles, if you would like to sponsor 
him please visit 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Rob-
Weir2018 
Good luck Rev. Weir!

Trainers
We have noticed over the last week an 
increasing number of pupils wearing 
trainers whilst they are at school. Please 
could we ask that children wear their 
school shoes through the school day. The 
children can change into trainers for 
playtime and lunchtimes but they must 
change back after play.
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Upcoming Events

October
Tuesday 16th October – Our first Holy Communion Service, 2:00pm at Christ •	
Church Tilstock

Wednesday 17th October – Parents Consultation Afternoon 1:30pm – 6:30pm•	

Tuesday 23rd October – Darwin Class 								       •	
visit to Holly Farm (Letter to follow)

November
Monday 12th November – Flu vaccinations for Children in Reception through to •	
Year 5

December
Saturday 1st December – Church Christmas						       •	
Fayre at Tilstock Village Hall

Tuesday 4th December – School Pantomime							      •	
visit (there will be no Nursery on this day) 

Friday 7th December – School Christmas 								       •	
Fayre from 2pm

Monday 10th December – School Choir 								       •	
singing at Bradbury Care Centre 

Thursday 13th December – School 									        •	
Christmas Production

Thursday 20th December – School 								       •	
Christmas Party and Disco

Friday 21st December – Last day of the 								       •	
Autumn term and Christingle Service at 								      
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
I hope you all enjoyed discussing your aspirations this week and remembered all of 
your ambitions.
This week, have a go at the following challenge:


